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From: NRR_INFOREVIEW
To: PDR.owfl-po.OWFN-DO@nrc.gov
Date: 4/9/02 1:25PM a10
Subject: Re: ML012620403 - Request for Review
Place: PDR.owf 1 -po.OWFN-DO6 nrc.gov

The document (Appendix 2c to NR1738) may be released.

The NRR review team is re-examining NUREG-1738 in response to a recent FOIA request and using
more recent guidance on withholding of information. It is likely that the review will determine that
NUREG-1738 does not contain sensitive homeland security information. We will let you know as soon as
we have completed the review of the whole report and have made a final determination on whether to
release the document.

>>> PDR 04/05/02 03:37PM >>>

This document (citation below) is publicly available in ADAMS. It is an appendix from NUREG-1738
Technical Study of Spent Fuel Pool Accident Risk at Decommissioning Nuclear Power Plants," (Appendix

2C). NUREG-1738 was removed from public ADAMS in the post-September 11 review. We are
wondering if this appendix should be publicly available.

Accession Number. ML012620403
Title: Draft NUREG-XXXX, [6:7], Appx E, Technical Assessment Generic Issue 186: Potential Risk and
Consequences of Heavy Load Drops in Nuclear Power Plants.
Document Date: 9/19/01
Estimated Page Count: 12
Document/Report Number: NUREG-1738

Thanksl

Teresa Linton
PDR /

CC: Thomas Smith


